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                GOOREENGI RD, NORTH ARM COVE GATE INSTALLATION 

 

 

On Thursday the 20th April 2023, the installation of a secured gate at the 

southern end of Gooreengi Rd. North Arm Cove was completed by MCC. 

This gate requirement came about due to large and increasing amounts of 

general and building rubbish being dumped in areas beyond this gate. 

Repeated clearing of this area by MCC failed to stop this illegal practice.     
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The need for a secure gate was first raised by a North Arm Cove resident (who 

wishes not to be identified) in March 2022 and followed up again in April and 

May with various MCC officers. Approval was eventually given by MCC in 

September, however due to the need for access by various authorities who 

need access to the area on occasions, approval by NSW RFS, Transgrid, 

Essential Energy and National Parks and Wildlife was sought and gained by 

MCC. Without these approvals the gate could not be installed. 

NACCAi on behalf of all the North Arm Cove Community would like to thank all 

involved in the installation of this gate. NACCAi and the North Arm Cove 

Community hope to see this level of cooperation between our Community and 

MCC continue in the future for the betterment of all involved in maintaining 

our community. 

NACCAi would like to thank the following for making this gate installation 

possible. 

1. The officers of Mid Coast Council, including but not limited to the 

Rangers and Bushfire Officer. 

2. NSW Rural Fire Service  

3. Transgrid and Essential Energy 

4. National Parks & Wildlife Service 

5. The unnamed NAC resident who pursued this matter with Council 

ensuring a positive result for all. 

 

On behalf of North Arm Cove Community Association 

Thank You 

Bruce Head 

Secretary 


